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All information contained in this communication is accurate at the time of distribution however works and dates are subject to change 

due to circumstances outside of Sunshine Coast Council’s control. 

Brisbane Road Upgrade  
Stages 2 and 3  
Mooloolaba Transport Corridor Upgrade  

 Temporary asphalt (bitumen) works  

 Night works, Wednesday 13 April, 11pm – 4am (weather permitting) 

 Brisbane Road/Foote Street/Tarcoola Avenue roundabout, Mooloolaba 

 Traffic control in attendance.  Access remains to all streets 

 

Construction overview 

As part of the Brisbane Road upgrade the 
roundabout at Brisbane Road/Foote 
Street/Tarcoola Avenue will be upgraded to a 
signalised intersection. 

The current roundabout will temporarily remain 
to assist with maintaining traffic flow along 
Brisbane Road until the new intersection is 
constructed. 

As part of these works, the roundabout will be 
asphalted on Wednesday evening, 13 April 
between 11pm and 4am.   

The new asphalt will allow additional space for 
vehicles to use the road network during the 
upcoming road widening construction works. 

These works cannot be undertaken during the 
day due to the high levels of traffic along 
Brisbane Road. 

These works have been timed to take advantage 
of the availability of materials and construction 
staff, and ahead of the peak Easter period. 

Access to residences and businesses will remain 
available with traffic control in attendance. 

  

What to expect during these works? 

There will be no excavation or saw cutting of the 
road surface. 

Medium level, intermittent construction noise can 
be expected including the operation of 
machinery and large vehicles with reversing 
beepers. Temporary lighting must be used 
during nightworks for safety reasons. 

Access to businesses and residences will remain 
available with the construction team assisting 
where necessary. Alternative footpaths will be in 
place. 

Please allow an extra five-ten minutes of travel 
time on Wednesday evening. 

Register for project updates and/or 
contact the project team 

To register for construction updates email your 
details to mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au  

For further information, you can contact the 
project team on 1800 531 597 (during office 
hours, Monday to Friday 8.30am – 5pm) or email 
mtcu@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 
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Figure 1. Location of night works–  13 April,  11pm – 4am 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  


